
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

14/08/2023 

MS M VVarwik 
42 - 46 Wattle Rd RD 
brookvale NSW 2100 

DYPXCPWEB©northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
14/08/2023 9:31:11 PM 
DA Submission Mailbox 
Online Submission 

RE: DA2023/0995 -54 Brighton Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

As a local business manager close to this proposed development I think why not? Freshwater 
is a beautiful suburb and to add more housing without affecting the area is fabulous. 
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